
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
9th January 2018 
 
 
Skg/Dst 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I would like to remind all parents, carers and students that wearing of a nose piercing/ring 
contravenes our school policy. This is in our uniform policy and was highlighted in the Root 
on 8th December 2017. We have excluded students this week for refusing to remove these. 
A clear retainer for either a piercing or a nose ring may be worn.  
 
This policy is non-negotiable and we ask that you support us if your child has one of these 
piercings. 
 
Please note that the same will apply to hooped earrings that protrude from the earlobe. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Mr S King 
Senior Leadership Team 

 
 


